From: Alice Adam

Sent: 30 December 2015 16:57

To: Planning

Subject: Planning Objections: 2015/6218/P AND 2015/6231/P

2015/6218/P AND 2015/6231/P

Dear Sir or Madam,

| would like to object to these harmful applications for unnecessary development. Hampstead has been hit
by a plague of applications to demolish and rebuild perfectly good houses and excavate basements with
little consideration given to the impact on neighbours. The noise, stress and inconvenience from building
work in the seven years I've lived here has been ceaseless. I'm aware that to some extent your hands are
tied by government legislation, but you really do need to start doing more to protect residents.

| note that you now seem to be making it more difficult to object to applications by insisting on anline
comments or hard copy letters rather than publishing an email address, which was a much preferable
system. Please confirm that this objection has been received and noted, and reinstate the email address
on the website.

Yours,

Alice Adams

8 Heath Villas | Vale of Health | London NW3 1AW



